
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               Special thanks to our       

                   sponsors       

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter – Week 3, Term 4 2018 

                   Rosebank School 

217 Rosebank Road, Avondale 
Ph: 828-6319   Fax: 828-6371 

Email: office@rosebank.school.nz 
Website: www.rosebank.school.nz 

 
 

 

Dear Rosebank Community… 

 

It is looking highly likely that Auckland primary school teachers and principals will be ON STRIKE 

on MONDAY 12 NOVEMBER. Given that almost all of our teachers are members of the NZEI, the 

school will need to be closed for instruction on this day.  

 

I will keep everyone updated on this process, but parents and family members should be giving 

some thought as to who can be looking after their children on this day. 

 

There will be some staff changes next year and we will confirm these in the next newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

Term dates for next year will be confirmed at a later date. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Pirihi 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Pirihi 

Principal 
 

A Special Rosebank Welcome to our new students and families – 

Philip Rm 3,  Mathias Rm 1,  Christian Rm 29,   

Yemaya Rm 2,  Shimano Rm 4 

 

The final day for the school year is Thursday 13 December at 3pm 
 

mailto:office@rosebank.school.nz
http://www.rosebank.school.nz/


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosebank School 

Athletics Day
Wednesday 7 November 

9.15am  -  2.45pm 
 

 
Come watch our amazing students 

run, jump and throw! 

 

Fun activities for junior and senior classes 

From 11.30am until lunchtime 

 
 

Please join us on the day, all 
welcome!   

 

 

 

 

See you there!!  
 

 

 

Te Whanau Hui 
Nov 21 at 3.15pm  

To be held in the Te Whanau unit 

Everyone welcome! 
 

  

Glow Crazy Disco 
 

Dress in your brightest gear! 
Friday 9 November 
Yr1-3 : 4.30p-5.30p 
Y4-6 : 6.00p-7.00p 
(in the school hall) 

$4 entry with a glow stick 
$1 drinks - $1 lollies to buy 

 


